BOARD of EDUCATION

CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF LITTLE FALLS

770 EAST MAIN STREET

LITTLE FALLS, NEW YORK 13365

Superintendent of Schools 315 - 823 - 1470

> Business Manager 315 - 823 - 1479

July 26, 1976

Messrs. Gerald Levin & Ronald Cuccaro Basloe & Levin State & North Caroline Streets Herkimer, New York 13350

Dear Jerry & Ron:

On behalf of the Little Falls City School District Board of Education, I wish to express our deepest gratitude for your efforts and success in obtaining for the Little Falls School District a fair settlement of our insurance claim. We realize the extra time and work you unselfishly gave toward bringing this settlement to final conclusion. Under the circumstances, in which we found the District not fully compensated as it should have been, we believe you represented us in a very admirable fashion during those difficult negotiating sessions.

It is hoped this is the first large step back toward an educational facility comparable to and perhaps better than the one we lost. Your efforts certainly should not be in vain.

Sincerely,

Dr. William Bradt Acting Superintendent

William D. Brast

WDB:ema